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CHEMISTRY LIBRARY HOURS 1/27/09-1/30/09:  (submitted by Dana)

Tuesday, 1/27 - Thursday, 1/29: 8:30 am - 7 pm
Friday, 1/30:  8:30 am - 5 pm

THANK YOU FROM BRIGITTE:

We received this card from Brigitte.  If anyone wants to keep in touch, her address is available. 

UPDATED PHONE LIST:
Dennis and Brigitte listings removed + Stephanie's new number andJeanne Horn's number are correctly 

given. 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN THIS FORUM ?:  (submitted by Janet)

Libraries and IT: Can’t We All Just Get Along?: METRO Issues Forum, 
New York, NY 

Libraries and IT: Can’t We All Just Get Along? 
(with Chronicle of Higher Ed’s TechTherapy) 

Where: Metropolitan New York Library Council; 57 E 11th Street; NY, NY 10003

When: February 10, 2009 (2pm-4pm)

Fee: $25 for METRO members, myMETRO members, and LIS students; $50 non-members

Register here: http://tinyurl.com/a4yejw

About the Issues Forum:
Join METRO as we welcome the hosts of The Chronicle of Higher Education podcast TechTherapy (
http://chronicle.com/techtherapy/) to lead a discussion about the libraries and IT departments. On 
the surface, it would seem that libraries and IT departments should have a lot in common. Librarians are 
increasingly interested in leveraging new tools to better serve the needs of their communities, and IT staff 
members possess the knowledge and skills needed to leverage these resources effectively. So why is it that 
these two professional cultures often find themselves on opposite sides of the aisle? Our hosts will 
moderate a discussion with attendees to identify common problem areas and creative solutions. This 
forum will be a perfect opportunity for administrators, librarians, IT staff, and students to share and learn 
from each others’ experiences. Refreshments will be provided and there will be time to network with 
colleagues. 


